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MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PARISH ASSEMBLY MEETING OF GOODNESTONE PARISH
COUNCIL HELD ON WEDNESDAY 24th APRIL 2024 AT 7.30PM AT GOODNESTONE

VILLAGE HALL

PRESENT:
Councillors: Jon Aldington (JA), Paul Allen (PA), Sue Baker (SB), Francis Plumptre (FP), Karen Stanford 
(KS),  Kent County Councillor Sue Chandler - KCC (SC), District Councillors Trevor Bartlett (TB) and 
Martin Porter (MB), 16 Members of the Public,  Parish Clerk – Joanna Jones

1. APOLOGIES
None received

2. County Councillor Report
Kent County Councillor Sue Chandler presented her report.

3. District Councillor Report
District Councillors Trevor Bartlett and Martin Porter presented their report.

4. Goodnestone Parish Council Reports
The Chairman Jon Aldington presented his report and the Clerk Joanna Jones presented the Finance 
report.

5. Local organisations who attended and presented reports
Holy Cross Church Goodnestone
Goodnestone CE Primary School
Goodnestone Music and Choir
All Saints Church, Chillenden
Goodnestone Village Hall
Goodnestone Women’s Institute
Chillenden Mill
Gabriel Richards Charity

A discussion then took place about the possible reintroduction of the Messenger Newsletter.

Following an enjoyable and informative evening The Chairman Jon Aldington thanked all those who 
attended and closed the meeting at 8.20pm

All submitted reports are available to view on the Parish Council website.

 


